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Status Report on Emergency Management Plan

Dear Members of the Board:

On October 27, 1998 your Board received a report on the
development schedule of the County's emergency management plan,
specifically the addition of planning elements related to the
statewide Standardized Emergency Management system (SEMS) and
crisis/consequence management. At the time of that report, staff
anticipated that the plan draft would be ready for presentation
to your Board after review by the County Disaster and Operational
Area Councils.

Presently, the County Disaster Council and Operational Area
Council members have received and are reviewing Part One of the
draft plan document. Parts Two and Three are currently under
development and will be ready for the council members review by
the end of January at the latest. Following the reviews by the
respective councils, any specific recommendations for revisions
will be considered for addition to the plan draft prior to
presentation to your Board for final approval.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board accept this status
report on the local emergency management plan development and
direct the General Services Department - Emergency Services
Division to return with a further report on or before April 13,
1999.
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